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SEA LEVEL TRAINING COURSE – SEA LEVEL CHANGES;  

OBSERVATION, INTERPRETATION, APPLICATION 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reference : CL 7/2004 dated 30 January 2004 
 
 
Dear Hydrographer,  
 
The IHB wishes to inform you that the Organisers have had to postpone the above course. This is because 
they have not managed to raise sufficient funds to cover the cost of travel and subsistence for staff and 
students to attend the course. Most of the 20 student applicants came from outside the Caribbean area and 
required funding support. This had increased the cost of travel beyond budget limits. 
 
 
 
 

On behalf of the Directing Committee 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Vice Admiral Alexandros MARATOS 
President 

 


